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Wednesday, Feb. 10, 2021

Colorado College must disburse
remaining Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and
Economic Security funds by April 1 to meet
federal guidelines. 

For this reason, we will be distributing the remaining funds after Feb. 22. Any
emergency requests received prior to Feb. 22 will be reviewed using
the guidelines that have been established for CARES funds. 

After Feb. 22, the emergency requests committee will review requests for
emergency funds using previous guidelines. These guidelines generally apply to
unexpected expenses such as medical emergencies, travel due to a death,
etc. The college will handle food insecurity through the food pantry offered on
campus, and other expenses such as books and standard break travel are
covered in the financial aid received, as those are anticipated expenses included
in the estimated cost of attendance. 

We will be using a formula for disbursing the remaining CARES Act funds to
any student with a Pell Grant or an accepted federal student loan in the 2020-
21 academic year as of Feb. 9, 2021. We are working to award these funds as
soon as possible after Feb. 22. If you have direct deposit set up, the funds will
be deposited there. If not, a check will be issued in your name. If you wish to set
up direct deposit, you can fill out this form and submit it
to accountspayable@coloradocollege.edu. 

The second round of CARES funding approved in December has not yet been
received by the college, but when it is, we will be issuing checks to enrolled
students who are U.S. citizens and demonstrate financial need based on the
financial aid application. There is no need to contact anyone; this will happen

https://mailchi.mp/coloradocollege.edu/guidelines-for-cares-funding?e=[UNIQID]
http://www.coloradocollege.edu/
https://www.coloradocollege.edu/other/coronavirus/cares_report.html
https://www.coloradocollege.edu/offices/finance/Documents/forms-update-may-2018/Direct%20Deposit%20Form.pdf
mailto:accountspayable@coloradocollege.edu


automatically when the funds are available. If you have additional questions,
send them to covid19@coloradocollege.edu. 
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